
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 
NTC 2021-08-21-1  

 

Suspension of racing further 
extended until September 30 

 

Keelboat and Centreboard Racing at MHYC is suspended in line with the NSW 

Government Public Health Orders announced on August 20 further extending the 

Covid-19 Lockdown in Greater Sydney until at least Thursday 30 September 2021. 

Please remember that all persons attending at MHYC during the lockdown period 

must sign-in using the QR code, wear a mask and maintain social distancing. 

 

David Staley  

MHYC Sailing Manager 

21 August 2021 at 1500hrs 


